Date: 23 October 2014

Jonathan McClue k Tavern,Phoenix Road NW1
Planning Officer

Via email: Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk "ef: 2014/5942/P. | would like to
1 the application and would
liscuss my concerns at the

ost of the local community and
d deliberate on borough and
ISy allSUL LIS dalld LU 11ave Hald above it taking away a unit used

Councillor Roger Robinson
St. Pancras and Somers Town Ward
London Borough of Camden
Camden Town Hall
Town Hall
Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

Tel: 020 8340 9604
roger.robinson@camden.gov.uk
www.camden.gov.uk

for exhibitions and meetings and social events would not be appreciated locally



and by the ward councillors.

Please confirm receipt of this letter. Additionally, please could you confirm that |
am able to voice my concerns at the relevant Development Control Committee
meeting.

Thank you for taking my concerns into consideration.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Roger Robinson
St. Pancras and Somers Town Ward



